
 

 

 
13th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Introduction  
 
I would like to start by saying a huge thank you to all the children, staff and parents I have already met or spoken 
with, for the warm and generous welcome I have received.  As Deputy Headteacher, I have taken on the roles and 
responsibility of Mrs Betty (former Deputy) and I have maintained the support of the same team many of you are 
already familiar with. 
 
This term we will continue to drive our school values of being Respectful, Responsible and Ready to achieve.  
Supporting our students in developing as kind, helpful, polite and safe young adults remains a central part of what 
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